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George A. Carter, Baq., 
Director,
Meslkep Placera Limited, 
314 Hall Building, 
Vancouver, B. C.

Dear Sir: <5*

Adverting to your letter pt the 6th Instant, I now beg to advise that the above 
matter has been thoroughly Investigated by the 
Department. At the time you first discussed same 
with me, I thought that something might be done 
with a view to straightening out the misunderstanding 
but now find that there is nothing we can do. A 
careful consideration of all the circumstances falls 
to show that you have established a valid claim for the reinstatement of the said leases. ■-

Yours very truly,

Deputy Minister of Mines.
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